In accordance with the Governor’s Executive Order 202.1 and for public health and safety concerns related to COVID-19, the Town Board meeting on July 6, 2020, will not be meeting in-person and will be held via the Zoom video conference application. The public will have an opportunity to view and participate in the meeting live. At a later date, a meeting transcript will be available. The Public may view and participate via video or audio call in - Join the Zoom Meeting 6:30PM. 
Zoom Meeting Login: Visual/Display Online 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81648907151?pwd=bXlha0hCTHhYREQ4RzZITXpQRll5dz09

Audio/Call-In Instructions: Note to callers your phone number will display to the public, to conceal your number enter *67 before you enter the phone number. 1-929-205-6099, Meeting ID: 816 4890 7151, Password: 338064
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